
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please take a minute to watch this important video regarding DCF's COVID-19 

Preparedness. 

 
https://youtu.be/cy-YvzcTus4 
 
Thank you, 

 

Vannessa 

 
Vannessa Dorantes LMSW 
Commissioner   

State of CT  

Dept of Children & Families 

 

“I do my best because  

I’m counting on YOU  

Counting on ME.”       M Angelou 

 

 
 
 

TO: DCF All Staff 

FROM: Commissioner Dorantes 

DATE: March 9, 2020 

SUBJECT: DCF's COVID-19 Preparedness 

 
MEMORANDUM   
 

https://youtu.be/cy-YvzcTus4

